February 7, 2023

MEMORANDUM
TO: City and County Superintendents
FROM: Eric G. Mackey %

State Superintendent of Education
RE: Asbestos Regulations

Enclosed please find a letter to Dr. Brandon T. Payne from UA SafeState that should be of
interest to you. I am concerned that many systems are not in compliance with the
requirements of the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA). Hopefully, you
will take advantage of the training being offered to avoid penalties that can be levied by the
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA).

If you have further questions, contact UA SafeState at the numbers listed in the enclosed
letter.

EGM/BTP/IR
Enclosure

cc: Dr. Brandon T. Payne
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